Hunter's Point

http://hunterspointnampa.org/

Follow us on Facebook for the latest news and announcements

www.facebook.com/HuntersPointHOA



Fellow Home Owners of Hunter's Point Subdivision:

I hope you all had a great Holiday Season and your 2019 is off to a great start!

I want to personally thank everyone who participated in the 1st annual Holiday Light display competition, our Subdivision looked great because of what you all did! If you have any ideas that you would like to see, please feel free to let us know so we and implement them.

Looking forward from here, our annual meeting is scheduled for February 7 at 6:30pm at Iowa Elementary School. I look forward to working with all of you to continue to move us forward. If you would like to be involved on the Board or on one of our committees, please let me know. We are always looking for as much involvement as we can get from all our neighbors!

I am excited about many of the communication platforms we have coming available to us. These new platforms will allow the Board and us as neighbors to communicate more efficiently. I know that was one of the big concerns from the majority of the HOA is the lack of communication. I am excited that we will be moving forward with these new items.

I look forward to meeting and talking with all of you at the annual meeting. Let me know if you have any concerns or questions you would like to discuss beforehand.

Thank you for everything you do, Joe Lammers Hunters Point HOA President Joelammers 1 @gmail.com, 208-340-3958



Upcoming Events

February 7

Annual meeting at Owyhee Elementary School in the cafeteria. 6:30 PM.

Bring you neighbors!

Contact Information

Snake River HOA Management Phone: 208-855-0505

website:

www.snakeriverhoa.com

For the latest news and announcements follow us on Facebook!



- Our Annual meeting is fast approaching. Please plan on attending. Proxy forms will be mailed out prior to the meeting for those who cannot attend. Please fill them out and return them to Snake River HOA Management prior to the meeting. At the meeting the budget from 2018, as well as proposed budget for 2019 will be discussed. There will be a detailed presentation on what our plans are for 2019. We are hoping to have a great turn out at this meeting. To vote or make changes we need a quorum. So please invite your neighbors!
- If you would like to apply for a committee position please contact Joe Lammers our HOA president.
 His email is joelammers1@gmail.com. Please indicate which position you are interested in and a short letter indicating your desire to serve as well as your experience, abilities, background, and any other information pertinent to the position. We currently have the following committees:
 Landscape, Amenities, Major Repairs and Upgrades, and Irrigation water.
- Our website is currently in the process of being updated with current information and links to valuable homeowner resources. More information will be available soon regarding this and other exciting ways to improve our neighborhood communication! We value your thoughts and ideas and are eager to find the best way to share information and meet your needs.
- Per HOA guidelines please have holiday decorations taken down no later than the end of January. Thank you for your cooperation.
- A huge thank you to everyone that participated in our first ever Holiday Decoration Contest! It was a lot of fun and our neighborhood looked wonderful! Congratulations to our winners. If you would like to see pictures please visit our Facebook page.



Please come and bring your neighbors to our Annual Meeting! Thursday, February 7, 2019 at 6:30 PM at Owyhee Elementary School.

Do you have an idea for a contest or event that you would like to see for our neighborhood? If so, please let me know!

beckyfgreen@yahoo.com